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Abstract 

The article deals with the main strategies of development of the public sector of the economy in the context of the socially oriented economy 
of Ukraine in the conditions of globalization. 
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1 Introduction 

In the development of the socially oriented economy of 
Ukraine there is a purposeful process of search, preparation 
of consciousness, implementation and commercialization of 
scientific and technological innovations, which allow to 
increase the efficiency of social production, improve the 
vital functions of society and individuals, including the high 
degree of social security of the individual. It is a question of 
an ever-increasing amount of resources, at the expense of 
which are carried out the costs associated with meeting the 
needs of the population in public goods, which is the goal of 
social policy. 

2 General 

Implementation of structural policy requires structural 
restructuring and increasing the competitiveness of the 
Ukrainian economy, taking into account differentiated 
approaches to determining the priorities of social 
development of each of its regions, the structure of 
economic complexes, local conditions, their characteristics 
and needs of the population. The key among them can be 
considered: the creation of new high-tech industries and the 
development of those activities oriented towards the use of 
local resources; restructuring of industry in the regions, 
increase of production of socially oriented products, which 
involves the expansion of high-tech production, attracting to 
the economic turnover of auxiliary (adjacent, 
complementary) products on the basis of scientific and 
technological achievements; development of small and 
medium business and social infrastructure, creation of social 
hubs, sociopolis, foresight centers, which could become 
"growth points", "points of crystallization" of a socially 
oriented economy of the national type; the expansion of ties 
with international organizations in the development of the 
public sector and the transfer of social technologies; creation, 
exploitation, evaluation and accreditation of public 
charitable organizations in the field of infrastructure and the 
transfer of social and humanitarian technologies that 
promote the development of social standards; assistance in 

the development of the international transfer of social 
technologies and social cooperation, protection of social 
interests of citizens [2]. 

This circumstance will qualitatively increase the efficiency 
of the public sector of the economy, which serves not only as a 
result of innovation transformations, but also as a guarantor of 
the stability, sustainability of economic development. 

For the development of the public sector, it is important to 
consider that the objective function of a socially oriented 
economic system is the creation and accumulation of a gross 
domestic product (GDP) with a high level of social efficiency, 
since any economic system correlates the social production of 
a social product / service with its social consumption, and to 
a degree Such a ratio is the level of GDP. 

At the same time, in the institutional architectonics of the 
social economy, social needs should be understood as an 
internal impulse of social activity, which should be guided by 
the optimum consumption. This optimum should correspond 
to the modern technical and technological structure, formed 
on the basis of social policy within the framework of 
economic laws of Ukraine. In the doctrine of balanced 
development, Ukraine 2030, it is indicated that Ukraine's 
main task is to create a sound economic system that will, 
firstly, respond to national security strategies; secondly, 
strengthening and effective competitive development in 
accordance with the goals of balanced development; and 
thirdly, raising the level of social standards of living. To solve 
this problem, the following goals are defined: poverty 
eradication in all its forms; achieving food security; ensuring 
a healthy lifestyle; promotion of the achievement of the goals 
of welfare; quality education; promoting inclusive and 
sustainable economic growth; creation of a sustainable 
infrastructure for promoting innovation. 

The conscious social needs of each particular subject of 
economic and political activity must take the form of social 
interests (a conscious desire to satisfy contemporary social 
needs), and act as an objective motivating motive for social 
activity. Economic motives are interpreted as internal 
motivating causes of social action, and social incentives as 
external stimuli that "push" socially-oriented actions to meet 
social needs. The socio-economic system should align the 
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institute of the strategy of socially oriented economy 
(conceptually designed representations, ideas and views on 
social activities that reflect the interests of consumers of the 
social product) with the economic regime of the social 
system. On the other hand - the economic laws of social and 
individual consumption with the existing social policy [2]. 

Social production is interconnected with social policy 
and structure, which is exerted by the powerful influence of 
economic resources. It is the availability and level of use of 
economic resources that correlates the social production of 
a social product / service with a possible economic sphere 
of the social sector, which is in the field of attraction of the 
socio-economic process. Taking into account the social 
aspect of the public sector, we proceed from the assumption 
that the economic regime in the institutional architecture of 
the social economy, which is the institutional conditions for 
the practical organization of social activity, is characterized 
by the social production of a social product / service in 
accordance with specific forms of social policy. It is 
implemented within the framework of specific social 
institutions that provide the development of the public sector. 
As a result, the economic strategy of the social sphere in the 
applied plan is implemented in the form of economic norms 
and balanced by economic powers within the social 

activities of a certain institution of social development [1]. 
An important place in this development belongs to the 
public sector as an institute of economics. 

The main task of building a successful future of Ukraine 
in the context of deploying global meta-trades and in 
accordance with the goals of balanced development is to 
create a reliable economic system, functioning of which will 
ensure a high level of social standards of living. This will 
allow to allocate funds, firstly, to the development of 
communal enterprises, medical and educational institutions 
of various forms of ownership; secondly, the formation, 
support and development of small and medium-sized 
businesses; thirdly, to expand the sphere of activity of 
charitable, religious organizations (socially-voluntary 
sector); fourth, to raise the level of pensions and other forms 
of material support [3]. 

3 Conclusions 

The article suggests that Ukraine’s involvement in the 
processes of globalization makes it possible to transfer the 
Ukrainian economy to new racks of high-tech production 
and, in parallel, to a higher level of public consumption, due 
to the integration of Ukraine into the European community. 
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